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GOVERNOR EXTENDS GREETINGS ON THE OCCASION OF ID-UL-ZUHA  

 

 

The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma has 

extended his sincere greetings to people of the State in general and to 

Muslim brethren in particular on the auspicious occasion of Id-ul-Zuha.  

In his festival message, the Governor expressed his hope that the 

occasion will further strengthen the rich Islamic tradition of faith, 

brotherhood, harmony, and devotion amongst the believers and others in 

the society.  

The Governor wished that the Id-ul-Zuha this year usher in happiness 

and prosperity for all. 
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